
 

 

Are you a student or recent graduate with a 
disability seeking an internship or job? 

A WRP Recruiter will be interviewing 
students from your school this fall! 

The WRP is a recruitment program for students and recent graduates 
with disabilities to find internships and jobs in the Federal Government. 

Applying is an excellent way to: 
• Find an internship or long-term position at federal agencies 

• Explore government career options 

• Gain interviewing experience 

 

Registration and applications are open for seven 
weeks starting August 22, 2022 at WRP.gov. 

For more information, contact: Careers@millersville.edu 
The WRP is managed by the U.S. Department of Labor and the U.S. Department of Defense. 


